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Lou Mansolillo

From: Anthony F <aficazzola@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 8:21 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a first year IBEW Local 99 apprentice. I have reviewed H-7015 and believe it should be passed in its current form 
without amendments  
 
Thank you, 
Anthony Ficazzola 


